

30 Bank Street New Britain, CT, 060

T. (860)223-4400 F. (860)223-4488

etbar.org

July 1, 2021

Lorenzo Agnoloni Studio Legale Internazionale Avvocato Lorenzo E. Agnoloni 45 East Putnam Ave STE 115 Greenwich, CT 06830-6092

RE: International Law Section Executive Committee for 2021-2022 Bar Year

Dear Atty. Agnoloni:

I am pleased to appoint you to the 2021-2022 International Law Section Executive Committee.

You may access your Section's roster, once logged into the CBA website, at <a href="https://www.ctbar.org/mygroups">www.ctbar.org/mygroups</a>. You will then find your "Group Directory" button on the right-hand side of the page. Be advised that we are auditing and cleaning up some executive committee lists, to ensure the proper members are listed.

By copy of this letter, I am requesting that you notify me as soon as possible should you be unable to attend the meetings or actively participate in the work of this Executive Committee so that I may appoint and alternate member.

On behalf of the CBA officers, I wish you and your Section members a very successful and productive year. If I or anyone at the CBA office can assist you in any way, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to make sure that your Section has a successful year.

Sincerely,

Cecil J. Thomas CBA President